
Brian D. Miller Joins Rogers
Joseph O’Donnell
Brian D. Miller has joined the Washington, D.C., office of
Rogers Joseph O’Donnell, P.C. (RJO) as a shareholder.

“Brian has a distinguished record of public service,” the firm
says in a release. “As Inspector General of the GSA from 2005
until May 2014, Brian was highly regarded for his vigilance in
prevention of public waste and corruption. Earlier, Brian held
several  notable  positions  at  the  Department  of  Justice,
including a senior management role at the U.S. Attorney’s
Office for the Eastern District of Virginia, Special Counsel
on Health Care Fraud/Senior Counsel to the Deputy Attorney
General, and as an Assistant U.S. Attorney in the Eastern
District. Most recently, Brian was a Managing Director of
Navigant Consulting.”

In  the  last  year,  the  firm  says  on  its  website,  Miller
designed and supervised an internal audit for potential False
Claims  Act  liability,  conducted  an  internal
investigation/review, and advised clients regarding government
contracts  issues  and  potential  disclosures  to  federal
agencies.

Read the announcement.
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